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LINK TRANSIT FARES BEGIN JULY 1ST, NO SERVICE JULY 4TH 

Link Transit began operating on June 6th and all fares were waived for the duration of the month of June to encourage ridership. Regular fares will go into effect on Friday, July 1st. Regular fares are $1.00 with $0.50 reduced fares available for Reduced Fare Card Holders (Senior Citizens, Students, and Persons with Disabilities). 
Link Transit will not operate on July 4th due to the Independence Day Holiday. Administrative offices of the City of Burlington and Link Transit will also be closed. Normal operating hours will resume for all 5 Link Transit routes on Tuesday, July 5th.
Questions can be directed to Link Transit at (336) 222-5465 or info@linktransit.org. 
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